
 

Otterburn First School 

Pupil Premium Allocation, Spending Intentions and Impact 

2015 - 2016 

 

2015 – 2016  April to August £542    September to February £649 

Each year, the Government gives a sum of money to each school based on the number of 

children receiving a free school meal. This grant is called the Pupil Premium. 

The Pupil Premium was introduced in April 2011 and is allocated to schools to work with 

pupils who have been registered for free school meals at any point in the last six years. 

Schools also receive funding for children who have been looked after continuously for more 

than six months, and children of service personnel.   

This money has been allocated to support initiatives to ensure pupils reach their full potential 

by improving their attainment and overcoming barriers to learning which this year will 

include: 

 

o Self-esteem / confidence building group: Impact confidence to express 
concerns to adults. 

o Support from Teaching Assistant: Impact includes increased 
confidence to achieve tasks (amount of work in books).  Progress in 
maths evidenced in books. 

 
Impact:  

 Attended six sessions on self esteem / confidence building.  

 Access and use of an ipad to enhance in classroom.  

 Enrichment activities including: 

o Hancock Museum December 2015 

o Theatre Experience December 2015 


